The
Nickel City
Dispatch

News From The Nickel City Line Railroad
OCTOBER 2002

NEW ROADPOWER ARRIVES ON
THE NCL!

el WP

il Sy " S
The Nickel City Line Shops has recently released to new motive power units onto the
mainline. Locomotives 300 and 301 were recently purchased from the N&W railroad.
The GE36C units were rehabbed and repainted at Nickel City. These units have been
assigned to trains 200 and 203 beginning in November.
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